
Year 

Date of event/ 

competition 

(DD-MM-YYYY)

Type of the event / 

competition (Sport / 

cultural / Technical / 

academic fest / any 

other (please 

specify) event 

through active club / 

forum

Name  of the event/competition

link to the 

activity 

hosted on 

the 

institutional 

website

2019-20 23/09/2019
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Craft Day Celebration 2019-20 Organized by Fine 

Arts Club -  Kala Vatika, AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2019-20 8/12/2019
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

"Dramatic Dreamers" Drama/Play Competition -

2019 Organized by Theater Club – Rang Shilpi, 

Cultural Directorate, AKS University, Satna 

View 

Document

2019-20 8/1/2020
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

"Fine Dancer" Group Dance Competition-2020

Organized by Dance Club - Natraj, Cultural 

Directorate, AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2019-20 12/3/2020
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

"Musical Mingle" Group Song Competition 2020 

Organized by - Music Club, Cultural Directorate, 

AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2020-21 15/12/2020
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Speech Competition 2020 Organized by Literary 

Club AKS University Satna

View 

Document

2020-21 22/01/2021
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

"Dramatic Dreamers" Drama/Play Competition -

2021 Organized by Cultural Club, Cultural 

Directorate, AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2020-21 2/3/2021
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Plantation Drive 2021 Organized by Eco Club AKS 

University Satna

View 

Document

2020-21 12/3/2021
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

"Musical Mingle" Group Song Competition 2021 

Organized by - Cultural Club, Cultural Directorate, 

AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2021-22 17/08/2021
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Rangoli Competition on Covid 19 and Its Impact 

2021 Organized by: Science and Technology Club 

and Covid-19 Worrier Club AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2021-22 5/11/2021
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Focus Frame Photography Competition 2021 

Organized by: Fine Arts Club, AKS University, 

Satna

View 

Document

5.3.3.4. Any other events through active clubs and forums

http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/1. Craft Day Celebration 2019-20.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/2. Dramatic Dreamers- Drama Play Competition 2019-20.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/3. Fine Dancer - Group Dance Competition 2019-20.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/4. Musical Mingle -Group Song Competition 2019-20.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/5. Speech Competition 2020-21.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/6. Dramatic Dreamers- Drama Play Competition 2020-21.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/7. Plantation Drive 2020-21.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/8. Musical Mingle -Group Song Competition 2020-21.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/9. Rangoli Competition on Covid 19 Disease  2021-22.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/10. Facus Frame Photography Competition 2021-22.pdf


2021-22 15/01/2022
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Art and Craft Day Celebration 2021-22 Organized 

by Fine Arts Club -  Kala Vatika, AKS University, 

Satna

View 

Document

2021-22 21/04/2022
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

"Musical Mingle" Group Song Competition 2022 

Organized by - Music Club, Cultural Directorate, 

AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2021-22 29/04/2022
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

"Fine Dancer" Group Dance Competition-2022

Organized by Dance Club - Natraj, Cultural 

Directorate, AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2022-23 14/09/2022
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Raj Bhasha Diwas-2022 Literary Club in 

collaboration Department of Education and 

Department of Commerce and Cultural Directorate 

with the, AKS University Satna

2022-23 4/10/2022
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Rangoli Competition on Viral Disease 2022 

Organized by: Science and Technology Club, AKS 

University, Satna

2022-23 16/12/2022
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

"Dramatic Dreamers" Drama/Play Competition -

2022 Organized by Theater Club – Rang Shilpi, 

Cultural Directorate, AKS University, Satna 

View 

Document

2022-23 15/01/2023
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Art and Craft Day Celebration 2022-23 Organized 

by Fine Arts Club -  Kala Vatika, AKS University, 

Satna

View 

Document

2022-23
06/02/2023 - 

08/02/2023

Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Pharma Festival - 2023 Organized by: Student 

Forum of Department of Pharmaceutical Science 

(Rajiv Gandhi Institute of Pharmacy) in association 

with Science and Technology Club, AKS 

View 

Document

2022-23 12/3/2023
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

"Musical Mingle" Group Song Competition -2023 

Organized by - Music Club, Cultural Directorate, 

AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2022-23 1/4/2023
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

“Threads of Tradition: Raksha Bandhan Crafting 

Festival”. Organized by Fashion and Modeling 

Club in collaboration with theCultural Directorate 

of AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2022-23 18/06/2023
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Cleanliness Drive at Jagatdev Talab 2023 

Organized by Eco club , AKS University Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 22/09/2023
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Rangoli Competition on Viral Disease 2023 

Organized by: Science and Technology Club, AKS 

University, Satna

View 

Document

2023-24
19/09/2023-

23/09/2023

Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Ganesh Utsav - 2023 Organizers: Religious and 

Spiritual Club in association with Department of 

Commerce and Cultural Directorate AKS 

University Satna

View 

Document

View

View
Document

Document

http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/11. Art and Craft Day Celebration 2021-22.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/12. Musical Mingle -Group Song Competition 2021-22.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/13. Fine Dancer - Group Dance Competition 2022-23.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/14. Raj Bhasha Diwas -2022-23.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/15. Rangoli Competition on Viral Disease 2022-23.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/16. Dramatic Dreamers- Drama Play Competition 2022-23.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/17. Art and Craft Day Celebration 2022-23.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/18. Pharma Festival 2022-23.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/19. Musical Mingle -Group Song Competition 2022-23.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/20. Threads of Tradition-  2023-24.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/21. Cleanliness Drive at Jagatdev Talab 2022-23.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/22. Rangoli Competition on Viral Disease 2023-24.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/23. Ganesh Utsav 2023-24.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/15. Rangoli Competition on Viral Disease 2022-23.pdf


2023-24 29/09/2023
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

"Dramatic Dreamers" Drama/Play Competition -

2023 Organized by Theater Club – Rang Shilpi, 

Cultural Directorate, AKS University, Satna 

View 

Document

2023-24 10/10/2023
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Jagat Guru Shankara Acharyaji Program -2023 

Organized by: Religious and Spiritual Club, AKS 

University, Satna

#REF!

2023-24 15/10/2023
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Fashion Show "Fashion Rainbow -2023 Organized 

by Fashion and Modeling Club in Association with 

Cultural Directorate, AKS University Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 10/1/2024
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Mere Ghar Ram aaye hain (Charan Paduka) Pujan 

2024 Organized by: Religious & Spiritual Club, 

AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 13/01/2024
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Speech Competition 2024 Organized by Literary 

Club AKS University Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 15/01/2024
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Art and Craft Day Celebration 2023-24 Organized 

by Fine Arts Club -  Kala Vatika, AKS University, 

Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 17/01/2024
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Swachh Bharat Abhiyan -2024 Organized by Eco 

Club AKS University Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 13/02/2024
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

"Musical Mingle" Group Song Competition -2024 

Organized by - Music Club, Cultural Directorate, 

AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 8/3/2024
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Mahashivratri Celebration 2024 Organized by: 

Religious and Spiritual Club in association with 

Cultural Directorate AKS University Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 22/03/2024
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

"RangUTSAV 2024" Organized by Cultural 

Directorate  in association with Fine Arts Club 

AKS University Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 22/03/2024
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

"Fine Dancer" Group Dance Competition-2024

Organized by Dance Club - Natraj, Cultural 

Directorate, AKS University, Satna

View 

Document

2023-24 29/03/2024
Activity Through 

Active Clubs

Cleanliness Drive at Amaran River 2024 Organized 

by Eco club and NSS Unit, AKS University Satna

View 

Document

http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/24. Dramatic Dreamers- Drama Play Competition 2023-24.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/25. Jagat Guru Shankara Acharyaji Program 2023-24.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/26. Fashion Show - Fashion Rainbow 2023-24.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/27. Mere Ghar Ram aaye hain (Charan Paduka) Pujan 2023-24.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/28. Speech Competition 2023-24.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/29. Art and Craft Day Celebration 2023-24.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/30. Swachh Bharat Abhiyan 2023-24.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/31. Musical Mingle -Group Song Competition 2023-24.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/32. Mahashivratri Celebration 2023-24.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/33. RangUTSAV 2023-24.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/34. Fine Dancer - Group Dance Competition 2023-24.pdf
http://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/4Data Club Activity/35. Cleanliness Drive at Amaran River 2023-24.pdf



